
The City of Harrisburg is updating 
the Parks Master Plan!

The City invites interested community members to 
participate in a short community survey to provide input 

about parks and recreation in Harrisburg.  

This feedback will help the City understand residents’ 
needs and better prioritize capital improvements as part 

of the Master Plan Update.

The survey is available online at the following web link: 
https://www.ci.harrisburg.or.us/community/page/parks-

master-plan-project.  

Save the Date!

The City will also host a community open house event to 
explore potential design options and collect additional 
feedback on the evening of Thursday, February 24th.  

Additional details will be provided on the City website.


